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February 16, 2021

MISSOURI DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES
FAMILY SUPPORT DIVISION

Gateway to Better Health Transition Letter

Dear Ms./Mr. ,

In August 2020, Missouri voters approved to expand MO HealthNet to adults aged 19-64 who meet certain

income guidelines. The Adult Expansion Group will provide MO HealthNet benefits to the St. Louis City and

St. Louis County residents that are currently receiving Gateway to Better Health (GTBH). The GTBH program
will end after other MO HealthNet benefits are explored for all current GTBH participants.

Since you are receiving GTBH, Family Support Division (FSD) will automatically explore coverage for you
for this new program. This will provide more extensive benefits, including availability to more providers
and flexibility for your services.

YOU DO NOT NEED TO COMPLETE AN APPLICATION FOR THE ADULT EXPANSION GROUP.

However, we do need some additional information to explore your continued eligibility for other MO
HealthNet benefits.

Please complete and return the enclosed form, “MO HealthNet Eligibility Review.” This will provide
information about your household members, tax filing status, and income that is needed to transition
your benefits to Adult Expansion Group coverage.

To ensure ongoing benefits, please return this form within 60 days.

If FSD receives the information and discovers that you are not eligible for the Adult Expansion Group,
your GTBH benefits will close. You will get a closing letter with more details.

You may have received a letter from the Health Insurance Marketplace that provided information to
apply for the new program on their website. However, since you are currently receiving GTBH, you do
NOT need to visit the Health Insurance Marketplace website, you just need you to fill out the enclosed
form.

You may return the form by:

° Email: FSD.Documents@dss.mo.gov
° Fax: 573-526-9400
° Mail: Family Support Division

3101 Chouteau
St. Louis, MO 63103

If you need to speak with a team member about FSD services or check the status of your assistance
application, please call (855) 373-9994. Have your Social Security Number and date of birth when calling.

Sincerely,
The Family Support Division
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